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Congratulations to Danielle Meunier.

Please join me in congratulating Danielle on her new role as the Human Resources
Information Systems (HRIS) Specialist.

Danielle brings endless motivation and a genuine eagerness to learn to the table. Her
refreshing curiosity and proactive approach to her work have made a significant impact,
particularly during the recent transitions our office has faced. From relocating our physical
spaces to reallocating team duties, Danielle has consistently stepped up to help, tackling
each challenge with determination and excellence. It feels as though she has been a key
part of our team for years, in spite of this only being her second season, thanks to her
seamless integration into our office and it's innerworkings.

Though she often works quietly behind the scenes, Danielle’s contributions have been
remarkable. Her even-keeled demeanor and professionalism foster a positive atmosphere,
and her great sense of humor really enhances the work environment we enjoy so much.
She truly embodies what it means to be a valuable team member.

In her new role as Human Resources Information Systems Specialist, Danielle will develop
into an expert in HR management systems, responsible for maintaining, monitoring, and
improving our organization's HRIS. | have no doubt that she will excel in this new capacity
and continue to be a driving force in our office.

Please stop by the next time you're around HR to congratulate her on this well-deserved
promotion!

Brianna Stovall
Human Resources Manager




